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Present: Colleen Sullivan Principal, Dan O'Connor DEC rep, Krista Meloro School rep, Jodie Sutton Chairperso, Lisa Lanteigne Secretary, Amy Lanteigne, Ruth McLeese, Dora Moorecraft, AJ Turple.
Absent: Jill Anderson and Tracey Trott
Meeting called to order
Research project
- meeting held last week for the extended school day for students in K-2. Looking for feedback on what people think.
PreK- early childhood program being held at the school Thursday and Friday 2 groups for 6 weeks.
Kindergarten Orientation - Feb. 5th
Art smart grant was successful with Karen Knight (Grade 4 habitats)
Music grant and an additional art grant being applied for by grade 3 Ms. McDermott.
Began creating the school improvement plan 2019-2023.
Not enough time to get the leaning plan completed.
PSSC Funds left. PSSC approved remaining funds be used to put toward paper for home communication. No word yet if district is going to pay for voicemail next year as this year they paid because a new system was being used.
Literacy night will be Feb. 20th. Winter Theme.
Heart Healthy school challenge- sip smart. Water bottles for the winning class with the highest percentage of students participating.
Books for Bikes happening again this year sponsored by Hibernia Lodge. 2 bikes per grade level. Students get a ballot for every book read.
Hooked on books presentation- 2 Thursday sessions with Katherine Dore (SLP).
Tobacco Free Kids (boys) started this month, girls did this before Christmas.
Continuing with giving back to the community - December: Christmas cards for seniors at Loch Lomond Villa also collected soup cans and delivered them to Romero House with positive messages attached 
In January students will be creating thank you gifts for the group of ladies that have been making muffins at the school for the last 20 years. Mrs. Nylen is coordinating this.
AOB
Reading level for our school on the last assessment was above district and province. Unsure how results will impact with the extended school day as we don’t have the same intervention plan.
Dan said we may see a new test coming in the next few years.
Tell them from me - our school results overall seem quite favorable. We will look more closely at these at the next meeting.
There being no further business, meeting adjourned.
Lisa
